
DISTRICT
REGISTRATION:
TRANSITION TO 
HIGH SCHOOL

Get information on the registration process and how to
help your child transition from middle to high school from

the GCS Counseling Services Department.

FAMILIES OF RISING
9TH GRADE STUDENTS

THURSDAY
JANUARY 25TH, 2024

6:00-7:00 PM

VIRTUAL INFORMATION SESSION

336-279-4924 PARENTACADEMY@GCSNC.COM

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

https://gcsnc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAsdu-sqz0iHtaNcqNDvmmqQfF4_V79gS1_
https://gcsnc.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAsdu-sqz0iHtaNcqNDvmmqQfF4_V79gS1_

